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Re: application for party registration
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
This memo is part of a corporate file
2007/384

Subject

Hi David

Sorry | was away, grabbed two weeks annual leave while the opportunity looked passible.

Yes, | think it is worth letting us know of any resignations 10 make sure we don't ring those people as
part of our test of membership. | thought that might have been finished by the time | got back to work
yesterday, but instead | think it is to start this week.

So, by all means let us know of any resignations.

Regards

Shawn C'Brien

Assistant Director

Funding and Disclosure
Australian Electoral Commission

phone 02 6271 4667
fax 02 6271 4555
shawn.obrien@aec.gov.au

PO Box 6172 Kingston ACT 2604
"LDP Treasurer" <treasurer@Ildp.org.au>

"LDP Treasurer”
<treasurer@ldp.org.au> To <shawn.cbrien@aec.gov.au>

21/03/2007 01:44 PM -

Subject application for party registration

Shawn,

Since submitting our application we have had about 18 resignations. I think
some people must be afraid of the AEC.

Is there any merit in advising you of their names?

Regards,

David Leyonhjelm

Liberal Democratic Party

~~~~~ Original Message -----

From: <shawn.obrien€aec.gov.au>

To: "LPP Treasurer" <treasurer€ldp.org.au>

Sent: Monday, March 05, 2007 6:07 PM

Subject: Re: receipt of application for party registration

Re: application for party registration [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
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Re: receipt of application for party registration

"LDP Treasurer" To <shawn.obrien@aec.gov.au>
<treasurer@I|dp.org.au>
22/02/2007 03:12 PM e

bee

Subject Re: receipt of application for party registration

Shawn,

Great. Thanks for letting me know. I never completely trust Australia Post.
We intend to notify our members that they may be called by you. Is it
possible to get advance warning of when that might occur? We are conscious
of the fact that some of them have gquite a short attention span.

Regards,

David Leyonhjelm

————— Original Message -----

From: <shawn.obrien@aec.gov.au>

To: <treasurer@ldp.org.au>

Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2007 2:59 PM

Subject: receipt of application for party registration

Australian Electoral Commission
Canberra

v

David Leyonhjelm
Secretary
Liberal Democratic Party

Hi David

Just to let you know your application for party registration and
accompanying documents including the box of membership forms arrived here
today.

You will receive a formal acknowledgment in a couple of weeks.

Regards

Shawn O'Brien

Assistant Director

Funding and Disclosure Section
Australian Electoral Commission

PO Box 6172, Kingston ACT 2604

phone: 02 6271 4667

fax: 02 6271 4555

e-mail: shawn.obrien@aec.gov.au
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This transmission is intended only for the use of the addressee and may
contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you are not
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Re: receipt of application for party registration








